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23/05/2023  21:51:062023/1553/P SUPPRT Anthony Poncia As a user of the athletics track facility I fully support this planning application and the benefits it will bring to 

other users and neighbours. A modern and better designed lighting installation will make the site more efficient 

in terms of energy usage and reduce light pollution to neighbours and wildlife on the Heath.
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